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Dear Santa,
We are so glad to write you a letter. As a rule you receive letters only from small children. We are too old to believe in miracle on the one hand, but on the other hand we have an opportunity to share secrets and have a good pen-friend. Christmas is a magic holiday. Of course it is a holiday not only for children but for adults too because on this day people give promises to each other and to themselves for the next year. We are school leavers. We promise you to pass exams successfully.                                          
Besides this we want all people to be healthy and happy. 

  Dear Santa, be healthy, bring presents to people, make them happy. Happy Christmas!

 Your real pen-friends,

Natasha and Khava
